
October 1 

Board Meeting 

5:30 p.m. 

 

October 1 

Regular 

Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

November 2 

Board Meeting 

5:30 p.m. 

 

November 5 

Regular 

Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

Meeting 

Location 

Sedalia Shrine 

Club 

 

Welcome! 

We’re glad 

you’re here.  If 

you are new to 

SBW or 

considering 

joining, we 

invite you to 

speak to our 

Membership 

Chairman 

Betty 

Albrecht. 
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OCTOBER/NOVEMBER 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

Oct 1 ............................................  Valerie Dent 

Oct 5 ....................................  Frances Summers 

Oct 12……………. Mary Merritt 

Oct 24 ........................................... Julie Slocum 

Nov 2 ......................................... Debbie Ulmer 

Nov 3 ........................................ Amanda Davis 

Nov 8...…Donna Hirner-Gardner 

Nov 19 ........................................ Carol Sawyer 

Nov 19 ........................................... Judy Steele 

Nov 22 ...................................... Cindy Weaver 

Nov 25 ............................ Lishanna Bredehoeft 

Nov 26………..Joanna Anderson 

 

 

 

FRIENDSHIP LUNCHEONS 
 
Friendship luncheons are decided 

weekly and will be included in 

Debbie Ulmer’s email.  

  
 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 
Due to COVID pandemic, until 

further notice, events have been 

suspended. 

 

 

 

CHICKEN DINNER 

REMINDER 
 
If you need additional tickets please 

contact Della Schnakenberg. Ticket 

money can be sent to her at 3402 S. 

Park Ave., Sedalia, MO 65301 or 

left at her office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW MEMBERS 

We would like to welcome the following new 

members:  

Bobbi Wilson-Hogan 

Sarah Henderson 

Jessica Hofheins 

 

SPOTLIGHT 

 
Congratulations to SBW member, Kelly Asbury, for 

her international certification recognition! 

 

********** 

MEMBER NOTES 

Article from Anne Hamilton’s Sedalia BPW 

scrap book dating back to 1927.  Below is an 

excerpt of the article published in the Sedalia 

Capital dated September 5, 1927.  

Banquet, Also A Fall Rally for Women’s Club: 

Out of Town Guests Entertained Thursday 

Night: 

The club was very happy to have with them on 

this occasion a member of the Palm Beach, 

Fla., business women’s club, a charming 

woman of eighty-eight years of age, Mrs. Lucy 

Rapp, who was the guest of Miss Bessie 

Brinton.  Mrs. Rapp is at the present time the 

guest of Sedalia relatives. 
 Another guest on this occasion, who is 

always a welcome visitor in Sedalia, was Miss 

Winifred Weatherman, now of Warrensburg, 

who was chairman of the Missouri Delegation 

attending the National convention in Oakland, 

Calif., this summer.   Miss Weatherman, in a 

most interesting way, told of the trip to 

California on the president’s special, which 

started from New York.  On the train was Miss 

Lena Madisen Phillips, the national president,  



 
 

MEMBER NOTES – Cont’d 

 

and the national officers.  On its arrival in 

Kansas City the train contained only one 

section, with nine cars, but by the time it 

reached Oakland there were three sections, 

carrying 678 women going to the convention.  

She told of the comforts on the train, of the 

bulletin boards, of a daily newspaper published 

enroute, and of the wonderful manner in which 

the delegates were entertained in the cities 

visited enroute. 
 She spoke of the gifts presented the 

national officers by the various states, while 

Missouri’s gift to those on the train was not in 

the form of a special gift to the national 

officers, but a small book, called “The Log” 

which contained the names of all those on the 

train, the town and city from which they came, 

and their occupation.  She also told of 

Missouri’s stunt at the convention, which was a 

Lindbergh stunt, symbolizing the Spirit of 

Missouri. 
Handbills advertising Missouri’s stunt 

were distributed at the convention, which read:  
“Missouri Business and Professional Women’s 

club have come to you on a Good Will Flight.  

Our plane symbolizes the Business and 

Professional Women’s Club all over the United 

States.  It is equipped with non-political wings, 

non-sectarian rudder, self-supporting fuel, self-

governing motor and with over 47,000 women 

power.  Our plane is navigated by Lena 

Madesin Phillips towards better business 

women for a better business world.   
 Take off is - to elevate the standard for 

women in business and professions.   
 Altitude is - to promote the interests of 

business and professional women and to bring a 

spirit of cooperation among them.  
 Motor speed - to stimulate local, state 

and national organization. 
 Wing speed - to extend opportunities to 

business and professional women through 

education along lines of industrial, scientific 

and vocational activities. 
 Plane Assembling - Conventions which 

create fellowship and friendship among its 

members.”   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

*********** 

 

Keep Cindy Weaver in your thoughts and 

prayers as she has been diagnosed with cancer 

and is seeking treatment options.  

 

Denise Jaegers is recovering from recent knee 

surgery.  Get well soon Denise. 

 

Congratulations to Mickayla Peters in her cake 

decoration business!  The Sedalia Democrat 

had a wonderful article in the paper about it.   
 

 

 

 

SBW meets monthly on the first Thursday at the 

Sedalia Shrine Club. For more information, find 

Sedalia Business Women on: 

 

      Facebook:  Sedalia Business Women 

      www.sedaliaBWM.org 

      www.businesswomenmo.org.   

 

If you have any news for the newsletter 

please email me at kgk45220@moval.edu, 

or you can call me at 221-1266. 

 

                          Katie Kirby 


